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The Lax Kw’alaams Council has 

approved a temporary ferry schedule 

for the weeks leading up to Christmas 

 

The holidays are a busy time of the year for 

everyone.  To alleviate high ferry traffic 

volumes, The Spirit of Lax Kw’alaams will 

run the following Christmas schedule: 

Depart Arrow Point         8:00 am 
Depart Tuck Landing       9:00 am 
 

Depart Arrow Point         3:00 pm 
Depart Tuck Landing       4:00 pm 
 

Depart Arrow Point         5:00 pm 
Depart Tuck Landing       6:00 pm 
 

December 17th – 19th, 21st & 22nd   
 

Depart Arrow Point          11:00 am 
Depart Tuck Landing        12:00 pm 
 

Depart Arrow Point           4:00 pm 
Depart Tuck Landing         5:00 pm 
 

Depart Arrow Point           6:00 pm 
Depart Tuck Landing         7:00 pm 
 

December 20th only (Sunday) 

Depart Arrow Point            8:00 am 
Depart Tuck Landing          9:00 am 
 

December 24th (Christmas Eve) 

No sailings 
 

December 25th (Christmas Day) 

Regular scheduled sailings 
 

December 26th – 30th  

Depart Arrow Point            8:00 am 
Depart Tuck Landing          9:00 am 
 

December 31st (New Years Eve) 

No sailings 
 

January 1st (New Years Day) 

Regular scheduled sailings 
 

January 2nd  

For ferry reservations, call 250-625-2445 
Call between 8am-12pm or 1pm-5pm 

 

Vehicle (including driver): $32       Student/senior: $15 
Adult: $21                                          5 and under: Free 
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